
 
 

 

File Number: LOC2016-0345  
 

Send via email to the following  

 

January 19, 2017  

 

 

Rafal.Cichowlas@calgary.ca — Planning File Manager 

 dp.circ@calgary.ca — City’s document circulation controller 

 lpca.vice president@gmail.com — Lindsay Park Community Association  

gian-carlo.carra@calgary.ca — Ward 9 City Councilor  

ward11@calgary.ca — Brian Pincott, Ward 11 City Councillor  

 

 

 

After taking into consideration the comments received from residents of the community, 

Lindsay Park Community Association’s position is that we support the proposed Land 

Use Amendment (LOC2015-0345) with reservations.  

 

Our community streets are already inundated with traffic and parking of Sports Centre 

patrons, and an expansion of the facility will only exacerbate the problem. Even though 

we support the expansion, we are also notifying the City to recognize that street parking 

for local residents is of major concern to the local residents.  

 

Please note we will be communicating further with the City to address street parking in 

our community.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Board of Directors  

Lindsay Park Community Association 
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